
  

 

 

 

OPERATION OF PRIVATE WATER SUPPLIES DURING/AFTER FLOOD 

If your property has been affected by flooding or you have concerns about your private 

well’s water quality; DO NOT use your private water supply until you have it tested. It 

could be contaminated and unsafe for human consumption. Please contact the Renfrew 

County Health Unit through the below contact information in regards to testing 

procedures. Alternatively, you can visit their website at http://rcdhu.com/healthy-

living/safe-water/ for further guidance.  

 

Contact Info 

Township of Killaloe, Hagarty & 

Richards 

613-757-2300 

Renfrew County Health Unit 

613-735-8654   

Ministry of Environment  

416-325-4000 
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